
 
 

 
 
MARCH 7, 2008 
VOLUME 6, NUMBER 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Feel The Impact! 
With the latest employment and payroll numbers in from the 
tenants at The Base, the Port Authority reports 905 employees 
with a greater than $55 million payroll from among 15 employers.  
The numbers continue to point to a $200 million economic impact. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/2008impact.pdf  

Caucus Update: D.C. Fly-In 2008 Set 
Preparations are underway for a fly-in to Washington, DC for a 
public-private delegation of local officials and Base employers’ 
leadership.  A meeting is set with U.S. Congressman Zack Space 
for April 30 while other details are being set.  This event is similar 
to the successful fly-in in March 2007. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/caucus  

Traffic Safety Blitz Continues 
Customer surveys show it.  People want to see vigorous 
enforcement of on-site traffic and parking rules.  The Port 
Authority deployed a “blitz” effect this week to raise awareness.  A 
speed detector trailer, on loan from transportation agency LCATS, 
is deployed on the west side of The Base.  The device displays to 
approaching drivers what their speed is while they approach a 25 
MPH sign.  The trailer is part of the Traffic Enforcement Blitz all 
week at The Base that, on Thursday, yielded eight tickets for 
violations of parking lot regulations.  

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl  

 

 


